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Campus Catering Policy 

 
  
The University’s food service contractor operates under a 

contract with the Foundation.  As is common in most campus 

food service agreements, the food service contractor is granted 

exclusive rights to provide food services on our campus.  It is 

imperative that the Foundation and the campus honor the 

commitment in the contract. 
  
It is University policy that any catering activities held on 

campus must be provided by the Foundation’s food service 

contractor (currently Service America, Inc.).  It is the 

responsibility of the Foundation to ensure that quality food and 

service are provided at fair prices by this contractor.  Questions 

regarding this policy or requests for exemptions due to special 

circumstances, as well as suggestions for improved service, 

should be addressed to the Director of the foundation, 

Jacqueline Sells* (extension 3306). 
  
Thank you for your cooperation. 
  
*Currently, Kent Gibson, Executive Director of the CSUDH 

Foundation, ex. 3306. 
 


